To: {Exempﬁon6@earthIink.net[a7w2m@earthIink.net]; Neal Desai[ndesai@npca.org}

Cc: Frank Dean[frank_dean@nps.gov}
From: Howard Levitt

Sent: Fri 1/10/2014 11:31:00 PM
Importance: Normal

Subject: Speier dog public forum

Received: Fri 1/10/2014 11:31:03 PM

Hi Amy and Neal: As Neal is aware, Jackie Speier will be holding a
pub mtg on the park's dog plan on Jan 30 at the Stern Grove Trocadero
Clubhouse from 8:30-10:00 AM. We will be attending and listening and
responding to questions. Not sure if you've talked again w Samantha,
Neal, or if you are inclined to participate. Amy, we will need a full

range of park users and stakeholders to attend if possible. More next
week. Howard

Sent from my iPhone
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